
 

 

Purchasing Department 
Phone (251)221-4473 
Fax     (251)221-4472 
purchasing.mcpss.com 
 

Bid No. 20-63       July 29, 2020 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
CAFETERIA COLD FOOD COUNTER & CASHIER COUNTER 

DUNBAR/KATE SHEPARD SCHOOL 
 
 

Please note the mandatory pre-bid meeting has been re-scheduled to Wednesday, August 5, 2020 
at 10:00 a.m. at the school.  
 
The bid opening date has been changed to Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact the Purchasing Department. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
        Russell Hudson 
        Director of Purchasing 
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